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Shape of the week 

Circle! 

The caterpillar ate 

through lots of 

different types of 

food, making circular 

holes in them. 

 

Look around - Can you 

spot any circular 

holes? 

 

 

 

Try this at home!! 

What is your favourite memory of your time at Nursery?  Draw a picture of 

this memory and bring it to Nursery to share with your friends. 

 

 

Story of the Week 

This week we have read the story The very hungry 

caterpillar. 

 

Can your child retell the story? Can they 

remember the different foods that the 

caterpillar ate? What happened to the caterpillar 

at the end of the story? 

 

 

 

 

Word of the week 

 cocoon – noun – a shell made of silk, 
made by most kinds of caterpillars 

 
 

 

 

It’s the last week! 

We are all getting ready to spend our last 

week together. We have lots of sorting out 

and organising to do.  Please help us by 

making sure that all homework wallets, 

library books and Birchy Bear are returned to 

school by Monday 12th July at the latest. 

 

 

Notices - 

 Please send a 

sun hat and 

a coat to 

school 

everyday 

 Please make 

sure that 

hair 

accessories 

are in school 

colours only 

 

 

 


